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Vassar, Ryan [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=5ed8322c27d7435399a69196478d7123-RMV3]
Outside Counsel Contract

It has come to my attention that a letter was improperly sent from our office yesterday stating that the outside
counsel contract with Cammack Law Firm, PLLC was nota valid contract. This is incorrect.

I did sign the outside counsel contract with Cammack Law Firm, PLLC and they have been engaged to perform
the duties as outlined in the agreement.

Please contact the Cammack Law Firm to inform them the agreement is in fact valid and the previous letter sent

from our office was incorrect. Thank you.

Ken Paxton
Texas Attorney General
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